
Printed on: 28/10/2014 09:05:22

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Mr R Jagessar COMMNT2014/5546/P 07/10/2014  19:39:31 As the current owners of 33 Rousden Street we strongly object to the proposed construction of the rear 

extension to 38 Randolph Street. We understand that no planning permission was ever granted for the 

existing extension which abuts our outside wall. The proposed construction, from the drawings, intends 

to use our gable wall and encroach into our back yard. We have an extractor from our kitchen on our 

gable wall through the air brick. We are not convinced that the supplied drawings of the existing are 

correct and demand a site visit to ascertain their accuracy. We had substantial work carried out on our 

gable wall when we extended into the loft and we are concerned that any development will further 

weaken our foundations and our home.
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